
MARIN GENERAL SERVICES AUTHORITY

555 Northgate Drive, San Rafael CA 94903

Phone:  (415) 448-0359

MEMORANDUM
DATE:
September 8, 2011
TO:

Board of Directors

FROM:
Paul Berlant, Executive Officer


SUBJECT:
AGENDA ITEM C:  Report on MCSTOPPP Re-issued Phase II Permit 
RECOMMENDED ACTION:  Receive the report from MCSTOPPP staff regarding the Re-Issued Phase II stormwater permit.
BACKGROUND   At the July 14, 2011 MGSA Board meeting, Liz Lewis, MCSTOPPP staff provided a written and oral report on the draft re-issued stormwater permit.  Comments to SWRCB on the new permit were due on August 8, 2011.  The permit is expected to be adopted by the SWRCB in January 2012 and go into effect in May 2012.
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